
 

SCHOOL UNIFORM ONLINE SHOP      

Following a large number of requests we are pleased to announce that we will shortly be opening an online shop for school uniform. 

We will be sending out further details ahead of the online shops grand opening as this will soon be the only place school uniform can be purchased. 

Ahead of the online shop opening we will be holding a SCHOOL UNIFORM pop-up shop at the school on WEDNESDAY 7th June 3:30-5:00 PM 

This will be your last chance to buy school uniform directly from the school and at the current price before prices rise for the new school year. 
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